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Three local high school students traveled 
to Washington, D.C. in June where they 
represented United Power on the Electric 
Cooperative Youth Tour. The Youth Tour 
and upcoming Cooperative Youth Leadership 
Camp are opportunities for high school 
students to build relationships with other 
leaders among their peers and develop 
important leadership skills they can model in 
their communities and schools. It is also a great 
addition to any resume or college application. 

Electric Cooperative Youth Tour 
Washington, D.C. | June 17-23
The Electric Cooperative Youth Tour has a 
proud history dating back to the National 

Rural Electric Cooperative Association’s 
(NRECA) annual meeting in 1957. The 
keynote speaker, Senate Majority Leader 
Lyndon B. Johnson, suggested sending youth 
to the nation’s capital to “see what the flag 
stands for and represents.”

During the summer Youth Tour, cooperatives 
from across the country send more than 1,300 
students to Washington. The week-long trip 
includes meetings with local elected officials in 
Congress and tours of historical monuments 
around the capital. Students also learn the 
value of the cooperatives they represent. This 
year, United Power sponsored three ambitious 
and exemplary high school students to 
participate on the Youth Tour — Zachary Lam, 
Skyline High School; Taryn Petruncola, Erie 
High School; and Arnav Sudheer, Prospect 
Ridge Academy. 

Before departing for Washington, students 
from Colorado and Wyoming toured the 
State Capitol in Denver, watched a high-
voltage safety demonstration at United 
Power’s headquarters in Brighton, and heard 
presentations about cooperative career paths.

“This was a fantastic opportunity, and I am 
so grateful to United Power for providing it,” 
said Sydney Dawson, one of United Power’s 
representatives at the 2023 Youth Tour. 

“Being able to see the capital and meet all 
my representatives in Congress was a surreal 
experience. I would highly recommend it to 
anyone and everyone.”

At the conclusion of Youth Tour, peers elect 
one student to represent their state on the 
Youth Leadership Council. The student 
selected as a delegate participates in the 
NRECA annual meeting the following March 
with other delegates from across the country. 
United Power Youth Tour representative 
Elizabeth Clement was selected as the 
Colorado delegate in 2022. 

“I could not recommend this trip more 
because you get to see so many things in such 
a short amount of time and you learn so 
much,” Clement said. “I did not even realize 
how much I was learning until the last day. I 
grew as a person on this trip.” 

Youth Leadership Camp 
Steamboat Springs, CO | July 13-18
Students depart for the Cooperative Youth 
Leadership Camp in mid-July. While 
camp takes place in the mountains outside 
Steamboat Springs, it is not a camp in the 
traditional sense. There are cabins and 
catered meals instead of tents and campfires. 
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Along These Lines
A Message from United Power’s President & CEO

Mark A. Gabriel
President & Chief Executive Officer

Have Feedback For Us?
Submit your questions, comments, 
concerns, or general feedback at 
www.unitedpower.com/CEO.

Our Cooperative Roadmap
Our Cooperative Roadmap contains 
the cooperative’s long-term action 
plan and key priorities to maintain its 
strength and competitiveness in the 
evolving electric industry. 

Read Our Cooperative Roadmap at 
www.unitedpower.com/roadmap.

I recently attended a conference for cooperative 
CEOs and board directors. The keynote speaker 
asked a rhetorical question of the audience: 
“Why are you here?” An admonition we are 
all familiar with, often seen on raffle tickets, 
followed the question: “Must be present to win.”

Both the question and the advice resonated 
with me, so much so that I asked my senior 
staff that very question. We spent time talking 
about the importance of being present — in our 
communities and with our employees — especially 
given the monumental changes we are seeing in 
the electric industry, as well as the new day we 
are now operating under at United Power as an 
independent distribution cooperative.

People come to work at an electric cooperative 
for a variety of reasons. Most importantly, we 
come to make a difference for our friends, 
neighbors, businesses, and communities. Many 
United Power employees have decades of service; 
others, like myself, come after years of seeing 
different ways utilities provide electricity — the 
most critical commodity after air and water — to 
their members and customers. I truly believe the 
cooperative model is the best way to deliver this 
valuable resource. We are attracted to a place 
like United Power to bring critical change in an 
exciting and transformational time. 

The same holds true for our Board of Directors, 
who come from all walks of life and different 
backgrounds, giving their time for the betterment 
of the communities we serve. Being on a board, 
especially one that has made some difficult and 
challenging decisions to ensure the continued 
viability of our cooperative for the future, is not 
easy. I am sure there are United Power Board 
members — and employees — who wrestle with 
the question posed by the speaker: “Why are you 
here?”

For me personally, I am here at United Power to 
help us build and prepare for the dynamic future 
ahead. It entails a transition to cleaner — and 
ultimately lower cost — generating resources. 
It is a future that will require deploying new 
and innovative technologies. It is a future that 

required a change in power suppliers, a new way 
of doing business, and a significant investment in 
order to make way for the changing environment. 
We are on the cusp of massive amounts of 
electrification and growth, powered by artificial 
intelligence and coupled with more direct 
interaction with our members.

This is not change for the sake of change, and 
there is certainly a cost to moving to this new 
world. But, just as the founders of United 
Power (then called Union REA) decided 85 
years ago, the future was worth the investment. 
Rate increases are not any easier now than they 
were then, but they are a necessary part of being 
prepared and moving the cooperative ahead.

So, why are we here? The team at United Power 
is here to win every day. We are present at 
community events, present in industry forums, 
and present in working to make sure legislation 
and regulation support the vision outlined in 
Our Cooperative Roadmap. Employees at United 
Power are present to ensure reliable electricity is 
available for our members 24/7/365, or as close 
to that goal as possible. These are not passive 
actions. By definition the actions we are taking 
ensure a continued, robust future for our growing 
membership base. These actions are to keep 
electricity flowing.

Being present to win means we will be able to 
stabilize power prices, take advantage of coming 
energy markets, escape the burden of coal, and 
deploy new technologies, like battery storage, 
in a hyper-localized fashion. Being present to 
win means we will be there for our members for 
the long term with electricity and services that 
support the economic growth and vitality of our 
communities. Being present means we are HERE 
FOR GOOD. 

As always, please feel free to reach out with 
your questions, comments, or concerns. I am 
honored to work for United Power and serve 
our members. I enjoy hearing from you and 
appreciate your continued support.
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2024 Youth Leadership Opportunities

Share Your Recipes 
Earn a free gift if we publish your recipe. 

ONLINE: 	 www.unitedpower.com 

MAIL: 	 United Power Recipes
	 500 Cooperative Way
	 Brighton, CO 80603

RECIPES

Peach Crisp
4 1/2 lbs ripe peaches 
1 1/4 cup light brown sugar 
3 Tbsp tapioca starch 
2 tsp vanilla paste or extract 
1 cup whole wheat flour 
10 Tbsp unsalted butter 
3/4 cup rolled oats 
1/2 cup pecans, toasted & chopped

For the filling: Score a small ‘X’ at the 
base of each peach and lower into a pot of 
boiling water. Boil peaches until skin begins 
to peel, about 1 minute. Transfer peaches to 
an ice bath. When cool enough to handle, 
peel peaches and slice into wedges. Whisk 
3/4 cup brown sugar, tapioca starch, 1/2 tsp 
kosher salt, and vanilla in large bowl and add 
peaches. Toss to coat. Let stand 30 minutes.

For the topping: Pulse flour, 1/2 cup 
brown sugar, and 1/2 tsp kosher salt in food 
processor. Add oats and pecans. Pulse 2-3 
times. Add butter and pulse until mixture 
resembles coarse meal. 

Place peaches into 9x9” baking dish and 
sprinkle with topping. Bake at 350º until 
golden brown, about 1 hour and 15 minutes. 
Let cool and serve with ice cream (optional).

Source: Serious EatsHow to Enter: 
Enter to win one of four prize packages (listed above) by completing an 
entry form at www.unitedpower.com/fair-giveaway. Or enter by mail by 
sending a postcard with your name, address, and phone number to: 

United Power 
Attn: Adams County Fair Ticket Package Giveaway 
500 Cooperative Way 
Brighton, CO 80603

Entries must be received by July 22, 2024 to be eligible. United Power is not responsible for 
lost or misdirected mail. 

July 31 - Aug. 4
Tickets for the various United Power 
Grandstand Events at the Adams 
County Fair are on sale now. Buy your 
tickets at www.adamscountyfair.com. 

Paid parking and shuttle rides are 
available. Fair admission is free. 

Special Days:
Thursday, Aug. 1 — Senior Day
Friday, Aug. 2 — Kids Day

Riverdale Regional Park 
9755 Henderson Road
Brighton, CO 80601

Powering Your Night at the Fair

Prize Packages
Demolition Derby (x2) 
Friday, Aug. 2 | 7 p.m. 
4 tickets 
2 unlimited carnival arm bands 
$30 concessions gift card

NSPA Truck Pull 
Saturday, Aug. 3 | 7 p.m. 
4 tickets 
2 unlimited carnival arm bands 
$30 concessions gift card

Charreada 
Sunday, Aug. 4 | 5 p.m. 
4 tickets 
2 unlimited carnival arm bands 
$30 concessions gift card

The Adams County Fair will be packed with family-friendly entertainment, and as the presenting 
sponsor, United Power is giving away ticket packages to some lucky members. 

SCAN ME

Students representing co-ops in Colorado, 
Wyoming, Kansas, and Oklahoma spend 
a week managing their own cooperative, 
including the election of directors, to learn 
the value of the principles that guide co-op 
business practices and decisions.

Days are filled with cooperative-focused 
activities, leadership training seminars, 
and collaborative group projects. However, 
being a part of a cooperative is not all 
business. In between activities, campers 
enjoy some Colorado fun, like rafting 
down the Colorado River or exploring Fish 
Creek Falls in Steamboat Springs.  

This year, three local students will represent 
United Power at the Youth Leadership 
Camp — Johanni Delgado, the Academy of 
Charters; Amelia Lineberger, Prairie View 
High School; and Gisell Mora, Eagle Ridge 
High School. 

Applications for youth opportunities, 
including scholarships and representation 
at next year’s Youth Tour or Youth 
Leadership Camp, will be available in early 
December. Follow us on social media for 
updates on all of our youth programs.

United Power Youth Tour representative 
Taryn Petruncola; Youth Leadership Camp 
participants Gisell Mora and Amelia 
Lineberger; and Youth Tour representative 
Arnav Sudheer.



UNITED POWER PRIDE

United Power Pride Photos
Snap a photo with the United Newsline and you’ll receive a $100 bill credit if 
we print it. Submit your photo along with your name, address, email, and a 
description of the photo online at www.unitedpower.com/unitedpowerpride.

READER REWARDS
Three Winners Every Month!
1st place: $100 Bill Credit  
2nd place: $50 Bill Credit (two winners)

Name:

Address:

Phone:	

ISSUE 5 
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Katherine and Alan Boldt of Erie recalled their appreciation 
for United Power during their trip to Ecuador, where they 
fished for piranha in the Amazon. Colorado is also grateful it 
does not have flesh-eating fish.
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Submit Reader Rewards Online
Visit www.unitedpower.com and click on ‘News & Community’ to enter Reader 
Rewards online. Answer the question below with your online entry:

How much in scholarships did United Power award?

By submitting this entry, I agree to allow United Power to publish my name in subsequent 
issues of United Newsline if I am selected as a winner. For complete contest rules, visit 
www.unitedpower.com/newsline.

Members may also enter by mailing the following entry form to: 
United Power • Reader Rewards
500 Cooperative Way • Brighton, CO 80603

Who is Responsible?
United Power has an aggressive tree trimming 
program to help reduce the number of tree-
related outages. However, in some cases, the 
homeowner may be responsible for keeping a 
line to their home clear. Here is how it works:

•	 United Power is responsible for trimming 
around primary lines. These are lines 
running from pole to pole. United Power 
maintains these lines because they are 
higher voltage and require special handling 
from a qualified tree trimming crew.

•	 Members are responsible for 
obstructions in secondary lines. These 
are typically single lines stretching from our 
pole to a member’s home — often seen in 
backyards, crossing from the main electric 
line to the home. 

Safe Tree Trimming
Observe the “10-Foot Rule” to Safely Trim Trees Near 
Power Lines
Were you aware tree limbs may become a 
safety hazard when in contact with power 
lines? Did you know attempting to trim a 
tree in contact with a power line puts you 
in danger of electrocution? Have you ever 
been uncertain about when and where to 
trim your trees located near power lines? 

As trees grow over the years, they may 
come in contact with power lines, 
creating confusion about responsibility 
and concern about member safety. 
United Power wants to make sure you 
know the answers to your questions so 
you can safely tackle your summer yard 
work. 

For quick reference about who is 
responsible for maintaining trees near 
power lines, please check the “Who is 
Responsible?” sidebar (at right). 

When you see a tree in the vicinity of a 
primary power line, immediately contact 
United Power. Avoid trimming when you 
encounter the following: tree limbs in 
direct contact with a power line, dead tree 
limbs hanging near power lines, or tree 
limbs growing toward power lines. 

Observe the “10-Foot Rule” to safely trim 
trees on your property located near power 
lines. This means anything inside that 
radius may put you at risk. United Power 
will disconnect secondary lines when 
notified in advance of any tree trimming 
activity for your safety and at no cost to 
the member. Remember to trim only 
from a steady, level surface, removing 
small, easy to manage sections. If this is 
not possible, contact a professional tree 
trimmer. Large trees or branch sections 
may fall unexpectedly and risk taking 
down power lines and causing potential 
injury. 

When in doubt about safety or 
responsibility, please contact United 
Power at 303-637-1300. We will send 
out a representative or one of our tree 
contractors to assess the situation and 
keep you safe. 
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Owen Woodford, Brighton High School 
Owen is planning to pursue a career in 
executive financial management. He was 
exposed to the financial world through 
his father, who works as an investment 
advisor. Owen also has an interest in 
financial literacy for lower-income families.

United Power Bright Futures Scholarships — $2,000

Devyn Nabarrete, Erie High School 
Devyn has been studying medical and 
science classes in high school to prepare 
her for a career after college as a traveling 
nurse. She has also taken opportunities to 
volunteer with stadium medical personnel 
to gain hands-on experience.

Sydney Dawson, Eagle Ridge Academy 
Sydney plans to pursue law school after 
studying political science at Wheaton 
College in Illinois. She wants her career in 
law to improve the lives of others. Sydney 
has more than 2,000 hours of service in her 
church and was on the student council.

Josh Goodrich, Mead High School 
Josh is studying computer science 
to become a programmer and make 
long-lasting contributions to the industry. 
He wants to learn programming 
languages and patent new approaches to 
applications to expand his career potential.

Nicholas Aasmundstad-Williams, Frederick HS 
Nicholas has plans to pursue civic service 
as an elected official and would like to start 
a nonprofit aimed at mentoring young men 
growing up without a father. He will study 
international business and foreign affairs at 
Loyola University in Chicago. 

Paige Gibbs, Fort Lupton High School 
Paige will study journalism at the 
University of Denver in the fall and 
plans to pursue a career in investigative 
journalism. She has been involved in 
student government, varsity tennis, and 
drama. 

Paige Walker, Prairie View High School 
Paige is studying mechanical engineering 
at the University of Colorado in Boulder in 
the fall. Her passion for engineering and 
innovative technology began early in high 
school when she wrote a paper on the 
future of work automation.

2024 Scholarship Recipients
United Power proudly announces the 2024 scholarship recipients. Seventeen scholarships were granted, totaling more than 
$30,000. Scholarships are granted each year to outstanding students served by the cooperative. The United Power Scholarship 
Committee awards scholarships based on grades, test scores, extracurricular participation, community involvement, and an 
essay. Applications are made available at the end of each year. Visit www.unitedpower.com for more information.

Joaquin Rodriguez, Riverdale Ridge High School 
Joaquin will study applied mathematics 
and statistics at the Colorado School of 
Mines, with an interest in mechanical 
engineering and computer science. These 
will prepare him for a career in sports, 
entertainment, or healthcare logistics. 

Cody Bydalek, Weld Central High School 
Cody has been around petroleum 
engineering for much of his life. He will 
attend Montana Tech in the fall to study 
engineering and follow in the career. 
Cody served as a Future Farmers of 
America Chapter Sentinel this year. 

Colt Lanaghen, Mountain Territory 
Colt had more than 100 internship 
hours in athletic training during his high 
school career. He will pursue a degree in 
kinesiology and exercise science at Oregon 
State University in the fall and plans to 
attain his doctorate in physical therapy.

Elizabeth Clement, At-Large Selection 
Elizabeth has a longtime passion for the 
arts. She will study music business and 
administration in the fall and plans to 
continue playing an instrument in local 
groups and working as a stage manager 
to remain active in the arts.

Lucas Burela 
United Power Colorado College Scholar, $2,000 
Lucas Burela, a Brighton High School graduate, wants to serve and 
protect the country as a US Navy officer and aviator after completing 
his degree in mechanical engineering at the Colorado School of 
Mines. While in college, Lucas will also attend the Navy’s Officer 
Candidate School. He graduated Summa Cum Laude in May and is a 
member of the National Honor Society. 

Giselle Sixtos 
Lois Lesser Education, $1,000 
Fort Lupton High School graduate Giselle Sixtos will be a first-
generation college student when she attends Colorado State 
University in the fall. She will pursue a degree in early childhood 
education, which she calls “the career of her dreams.” Giselle wants to 
help mentor young students in the early stages of their lives and instill 
a love for education through her role as a teacher.   

Alanna Snyder 
Bill Berens Memorial, $1,000 
Alanna Snyder will study mechanical engineering at the University 
of Nebraska after graduating from Horizon High School. Nebraska’s 
program provides opportunities to study alongside biomechanical 
engineers and gain valuable experience toward her long-term 
career goal. Alanna wants to design workout equipment to facilitate 
development of young athletes while also preventing injury.

Harley Baas 
United Power Community College, $1,000 
Harley Baas will begin her postsecondary career at Northeastern 
Junior College in the fall. She will major in criminal justice and ag 
business to explore career opportunities in fields she is passionate 
about. Obtaining degrees in both fields will provide multiple career 
opportunities, allowing her to ultimately pursue what best suits her, 
while also allowing her to remain active with horses and rodeos.

Skylar Whalen 
United Power Youth Leadership, $1,500 
Skylar Whalen will attend Dordt University in Iowa after graduating 
from Mead High School in May. She has committed to play softball 
and will enroll in the pre-vet program as she continues her academic 
pursuits toward becoming a wildlife veterinarian and agricultural 
missionary. Skylar actively serves in her local church, is a member of 
the National Honor Society, and wrote for the school newspaper. 

Rachael Schmidt 
United Power Colorado College Scholar, $2,000 
Frederick High School graduate Rachael Schmidt will attend Colorado 
State University in the fall to study environmental engineering. Her 
career goal is to help engineer environmentally and economically 
friendly methods to generate clean energy and enhance accessibility 
to safe water. Rachael is a member of the National Honor Society, was 
in the marching band, and played on the volleyball and tennis teams.

Liliana Ritter, Technical or Vocational Scholarship 
Liliana, a Prairie View High School graduate, 
plans to attend Elite Aesthetics Academy 
to obtain her esthetician license. Her goal 
is to open her own business and help other 
people feel confident in themselves. Liliana 
is a member of the National Honor Society.



6 Summer Heat is Here
How to Control Your Usage and Keep Summer Bills Manageable
Colorado could experience an exceptionally 
hot summer this year. Scorching heat outside 
could have your air conditioner working 
overtime to keep you comfortable inside your 
home.

Your home’s largest energy-user and most 
demand-intensive appliance is your air 
conditioner, accounting for more than 15% 
of your total annual energy use. This means 
that when you reach for your thermostat there 
will be a corresponding rise in your energy bill 
to accommodate the increased use. Practicing 
energy saving behaviors can keep you cool and 
also keep your costs lower. Here are some tips 
to help you save energy and money:

•	 Turn up the A/C a few degrees. A couple 
degrees can result in noticeable savings 
without making you uncomfortable. 

•	 Pair A/C with a fan. Fans do not actually 
cool the air in your home. Instead, they 
displace warmer air and create a “wind 
chill” effect making you feel cooler. 

Remember to turn fans off in empty 
rooms to save even more.

•	 Install a smart thermostat. Smart 
thermostats can learn your routines and 
be adjusted remotely to save energy. This 
makes it easier to preheat and precool 
your home while you are away so it is 
comfortable when you return without 
using excessive energy. Members can 
also enroll in Smart Rewards to earn an 
additional $25 each cooling season, and 
may qualify for rebates on new Honeywell 
smart thermostat purchases. Learn more 
at www.unitedpower.com/smart-rewards.

•	 Avoid Appliance Stacking. Using 
multiple major appliances at once, such 
as cooking while doing laundry, can 
drive up demand costs. Spread the use 
of your appliances over time to limit 
demand charges. More information about 
managing your demand can be found at 
www.unitedpower.com/demand. 

Additional tips to improve your energy 
efficiency this summer are available at 
www.unitedpower.com/energy-tips. 
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Summer Event Calendar
July 12-14 
Erie Balloon Festival  
County Road 5 & Colliers Parkway, Erie
July 17-20 
Chainsaws & Chuckwagons 
Centennial Park 
630 Eighth St., Frederick
July 19-21 
Gilpin County Fair 
Allen Memorial Fairgrounds 
250 Norton Drive, Black Hawk
July 31 - Aug. 4 
Adams County Fair 
Riverdale Regional Park 
9755 Henderson Road, Brighton
Aug. 3 
Dacono Spirits & Music Festival 
Centennial Field 
123 Forrest St., Dacono
Aug. 10 
Coal Creek Parks & Rec Mountain Fest 
Coal Creek Canyon Improvement Assoc. 
31528 CO-72, Golden
Sept. 7 
Trapper Days 
Denver St., Fort Lupton
Sept. 21 
Miners Day 
Centennial Park 
630 Eighth St., Frederick

Exclusive Member Coupon

Colorado National Speedway
4281 Speedway Blvd., Dacono

www.coloradospeedway.com | 303-828-0116

Colorado National Speedway is 
Colorado’s premier NASCAR track.
Experience affordable family fun this season with this exclusive 
United Power member coupon. Coupon applies to races 
occurring on the following dates during the 2024 season: 

July 13 | Aug. 3 & 24 | Sept. 14 

Adult admission is $12 with coupon
Children’s tickets are $8 (ages 5-12)
Must present original coupon for purchase. 
Coupon applies to in-person ticket purchases ONLY.

Save $5
on Any Adult Ticket Purchase

Member Exclusive Discount
Save at Colorado National Speedway
United Power has partnered with the 
Colorado National Speedway to offer 
members the exclusive opportunity to 
experience NASCAR racing at a discounted 
rate during the 2024 season. 

Colorado National Speedway is the state’s 
premier NASCAR track, centrally located in 
Carbon Valley just off Interstate 25 between 
exits 232 & 235.

What: 	 United Power members save $5 
on any adult admission with this 
coupon.

Where: 	Colorado National Speedway 
		  4281 Speedway Blvd., Dacono

When:	 July 13 
		  Aug. 3 & 24
		  Sept. 14

Cooperative In the Spotlight
United Power Communications Team Receives 
Four 2024 Spotlight on Excellence Awards
Effective communication and engagement 
with United Power members is one of the 
four pillars of Our Cooperative Roadmap. The 
communications team at the co-op dedicates 
its resources to ensure it reaches as many 
members as possible. 

The National Rural Electric Cooperative 
Association annually recognizes the best and 
most innovative communications programs 
through its Spotlight on Excellence awards. 
The United Power communications team 
received four Spotlight awards this year:

SILVER:	 Best Impact Report 
	 “Social Responsibility Report”
SILVER: 	Best Short-Form Video 
	 “Golden Aluminum”
SILVER:	 Best Special Publication 
	 “Green Box” safety brochure
SILVER: 	Best Short-Form Video 		
	 “Celebrating 10,000 Rooftop Solar 	
	 Installations”

Laurel Eller, Creative Marketing and 
Brand Manager, and Julie Stewart, 
Community Outreach Specialist, 
collect Spotlight Awards at the 
Connect Conference in May. 
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Avoid High Summer Bills
Tips for how to stay cool while saving on 
electric bills this summer. 

Member Discount Coupon 
Save $5 on adult admission at the 
Colorado Speedway. Coupon Inside. 
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Scholarship Recipients
United Power awarded more than $30,000 
in scholarships to high school seniors.

Adams County Fair Giveaway
Win one of several Adams County Fair 
ticket packages from United Power. 
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